Meeting Minutes 9/21/05

*The word "choice" was discussed and a brief introduction to the group and officers were discussed

*Miranda was elected Treasurer

*(Tentative) Semester Plans were discussed:

  -A representative from NARAL coming to speak about how choice is not a "dirty" word

  -Movie Nights

  -Other speakers

  -NOVA AIDS ministry to do AIDS testing (October 17th)

*A club t-shirt design was also passed around that was green with white

letters--it was discussed that club members could buy shirts this year to raise awareness on campus of our club

*Volunteer Opportunities discussed:

  -WACDTF: This is a clinic escorting organization that we have helped in the past. For more information please go to wacdtf.org--if you are interested in clinic escorting, please contact either Annie or Nina

  -Walker Clinic AIDS Walk: Usually a team from Mason goes to participate in this walk that raises funds for the Walker Clinic. It would cost $5, so if you are interested, tell us!

  -Witch Watch: On Halloween, students from Mason go to neighborhoods to make sure kids are safe while trick-or-treating. This could be a good club-building experience!
